

Partners in Protection (PIP) Site Validation Report

PIP10510 Bulk Carriers (P.E.I.) Limited

August 22, 2022

PROTECTION SERVICE INTEGRITY INTEGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTEGRITY INTÉGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTEGRITY INTÉGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTEGRITY INTÉGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTEGRITY INTÉGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTEGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTÉGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTÉGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTÉGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTÉGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTÉGRITY INTÉGRITÉ PROTECTION SERVICE INTEGRITY INTÉGRITÉ PROTECTION

PROTECTION • SERVICE • INTEGRITY



Summary

Based on the security profile, an on-site review of the company's security practices and additional information provided during the validation, it has been determined that Bulk Carriers (P.E.I.) Limited is meeting PIP minimum security criteria and is therefore, recommended for inclusion into the PIP program.

CBSA encourages Bulk Carriers (P.E.I.) Limited to continue to periodically review security measures to ensure gaps do not develop within your trade chain. Through established security practices, stringent hiring practices and promotion of the need to remain alert and aware, companies not only contribute to the overall security of the trade chain, but more importantly, they contribute to the safety of our communities and the well-being of all Canadians.

The daily practice of an effective security program that is highly visible to employees, clients, and trade chain partners will encourage the reporting of security breaches and suspicious activity.

Bulk Carriers (P.E.I.) Limited's commitment to the Partners in Protection program is greatly appreciated. Should you wish to discuss our observations or have any questions or concerns regarding the PIP program, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Enrico De Pippo

Senior Trusted Trader Officer, Operations Branch

Canada Border Services Agency / Government of Canada

Enrico.De.Pippo@cbsa-asfc.gc.ca / Tel: 514-648-1349 / TTY: 866-335-3237

Agent principal/Agente principale, Négociants dignes de confiance, Direction générale des opérations Agence des services frontaliers du Canada / Gouvernement du Canada Enrico.De.Pippo@cbsa-asfc.gc.ca / Tél.: 514-648-1349 / ATS: 866-335-3237